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I oppose Senate Bill 210, which requires in-person voting with a picture ID. SB 210 is 

clearly intended to depress voter turnout. Our vote-by-mail system is one reason 

Oregon has a relatively high voter turnout, and it is a model for the nation. SB 201 

would be a step backwards for democratic participation. 


